
Travel advice for Hibs’ fans
heading to Falkirk

Hibs’ fans  heading to the Falkirk Stadium on Sunday  will
occupy the North Stand at the stadium. Turnstiles will open at
2 pm and fans  should enter via turnstiles 9, 10, 11 or 12.

Supporters  have  to  purchase  tickets  in  advance  from  the
Hibernian Ticket Office – there will be no tickets or pay-at-
the-gate  option  available  at  Falkirk.  The  last  remaining
tickets are available to purchase from the Hibernian Ticket
Office today from 10am.

Supporters coaches should park (free of charge) in the car
park at the rear of the North Stand as directed by stewards,
supporters choosing to travel by car can make use of the
visitor parking at the stadium where a charge of £4 per car is
payable, parking is limited but additional car parking is
available free of charge at West Mains Industrial Estate and
direction signs are in place. Should fans arrive nearer to
kick-off there will probably be no parking available at the
stadium.

At the present time there are no road works on M9 motorway
between  Newbridge  and  Falkirk  nor  in  the  vicinity  of  the
Falkirk Stadium, for up to date travel information visit the
Traffic Scotland website or follow on Twitter @trafficscotland
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